
THE FOOD BANK IS MOVING 
TO A NEW LOCATION SOON 

 

We are excited to share the news! 

June 2021 

Our New Address Will Be:  

 11226 – 88 Avenue 
  

 

"At the Fort Saskatchewan Food Bank, we ensure access to good and 
healthy food in order to impact positively on people's lives." 



  

 

 

 

 

 

  

MOVING WEEKEND! 
 

This weekend while we 
move, our phone system 

will be down.   

Connect with us on 
Facebook or email.  

fortsaskfoodbank@gmail.com 

 



 
 

NEW LOCATION! 
11226 – 88 Ave  

 

We are here to help.   

Connect with us.  

780-998-4099 


